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This week’s special mentions 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
       

 

This week’s attendance figures  

YR Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
100% 100% 97% 100% 95% 99% 97% 

 

Our Wonderful Week 

 

We started the week with a 2 minutes silence, 

following a beautiful service on Sunday up at 

Princethorpe chapel.  

 

 

We had a wonderful time on Wednesday 

morning with KS1 and reception, to celebrate 

Diwali. The children did lots of different 

activities, including cooking and watching 

fireworks. Thank you in particular to Dia and 

Maggie and their families, for the lovely gifts 

for the children.  

 

We had a brilliant House Competition on 

Wednesday afternoon with the juniors. They 

displayed our school games values brilliantly. 

Well done to Amber who were the overall 

winning team. Thank you to Miss Youds and 

Mr Jones for their excellent organisation. 

 

SpellingShed Awards 

Our spelling awards go to: 

Harry Tamsin and Thomas McF, Caleb  

Austin, Katie, Cohen 

Rueben, Warwick, Emilio 

Well done for being the most improved 

spellers! 

 

Whole School Mass 

You are all invited, whatever your religion, to 

join us for Mass this Sunday at Princethorpe 

at 10:15. It would be lovely to see you there. 

 

Police Appeal 

Police are appealing for any witnesses, 
anyone who followed any vehicles or 
local residents that may have CCTV of 
an incident which took place at 
approximately 0840 hours on Tuesday 
16th October 2018 at the junction of 
Leamington Road and Oxford Road, 
Ryton on Dunsmore.  
  
Two road traffic collision’s occurred at 
the location which culminated in 
disorder with weapons and machetes 
being used and person’s fleeing the 
scene in vehicles or on foot into the 
village.  
  
If you were witness to this incident 
please contact DS 960 Henry Scutt via 
101 on extension 6107 or e-mail 
henry.scutt@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk 
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The children know that they need to work hard again this year to show 

the value of respect. They will receive respect tokens to go towards 
a whole class treat once their jar is full! 
 

 

 
Thunk of the week: 
(A beguiling question that stops you in your 
tracks and makes you think…) 
 

 

 

AT OUR LADY'S WE ARE FULLY 
COMMITTED TO SAFEGUARDING AND 
PROMOTING THE WELFARE OF 
CHILDREN. WE EXPECT ALL STAFF, 
PARENTS AND VISITORS TO SHARE 
THIS COMMITMENT. 

Flu Immunisation Forms 

These were sent home last week with 

children in years R – Year 5. Please can we ask 

that all parents return the consent forms even 

if you do not want your child to be 

vaccinated. The immunisation team will be in 

school on Thursday 29
th

 November during the 

morning. 

Absences 

All absences to be advised either in person, by 

telephone or message on the absence line. 

Thank you. 

 

Pick up the End of the Day 

Please, if you have an infant child, can you 

communicate in your child’s diary who is 

picking your child up. We will not send 

children home with someone unless we know 

that you have given your permission.  

Attendance  

Attendance is crucial. Please ensure that your 

child arrives in time for registration please. 

Lateness is disruptive for all involved. Thank 

you. 

This weeks’ attendance: 98% - this is above 

our target  

Dates 

Please see the main dates for the rest of 

November and December attached to this 

newsletter. Certain events have had separate 

letters go out to the year groups that it is 

pertinent to.   

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

 
The school council would like to raise money 

for Children in Need tomorrow and would like 

to have cake sale. Please do support the 

children in this – everyone loves a cake sale! If 

you are able to bring in a few cakes to sell and 

a few pennies for the children to buy one. 

That would much appreciated! All 

cakes/biscuits will cost 50p. 

 

 
 

Parliament Week 

 
 
We learnt about the Magna Carta this 

morning and how important the year 1215 

was. 

 

Extra Physical Activity Sessions 

The children have access to 2 hours of 

excellent quality PE a week. We have sports 

coaches from Princethorpe College and 

Professional dance teachers to teach the 

dance element of the curriculum. 

We have recently introduced, in addition, 

zumba and Yoga across the infants and bleep 

testing across the juniors.  

The children are still running and are 

‘collecting’ their miles towards a marathon. 

Please make sure that the children have their 

trainers in school every day. 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance: 

Sunday 18
th

 November 

School Mass 10:15 Princethorpe 

Wednesday 21
th

 November: 

Year 1 and 2 trip 

Shakespeare screening for the juniors 

Height and weight for reception and year 6 

Thursday 22
nd

 

Whole School cinema trip. 

 

Have a really lovely weekend. 

 Kate Madia 
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